
July 2025 Commodore's Message 

 

Washington Outboard Club updates: 

 

These updates apply to members only. 

 

- The key card system for opening up the gate will go live in august. Members will be 

sent a key card along with instructions and their stickers and new membership cards. 

(Date to be determined.) 

  

- Old keys can be disposed of when you receive your new key card. 

  

- Membership renewals are due July 31st. Contact the WOC secretary with any 

questions. 

  

- Dinner tickets for the Angler of the Year will go on sale at our July membership 

meeting. $15.00 a ticket. 

  

 


